NOTICE OF ELECTION
HARTFORD TOWNSHIP, VAN BUREN COUNTY, MICHIGAN
FEBRUARY 27, 2024 PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY

To the Qualified Electors of Hartford Township:

Notice is hereby given that an election will be held in Hartford Township on Tuesday, February
27,2024. The polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at

Hartford Township Hall, 61310 CR 687, Hartford, MI

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Presidential Primary Election is held for the purpose of
nominating candidates for the office of President of the United States.

Democratic Candidates for President of the United States: Dean Phillips, Marianne
Williamson, Joseph R. Biden Jr

Republican Candidates for President of the United States: Chris Christie, Ron DeSantis,
Nikki Haley, Asa Hutchinson, Vivek Ramaswamy, Donald J. Trump, Ryan L. Binkley

A sample ballot may be viewed at mi.gov/vote.

The Township Clerk’s office will be open from 11:00 AM until 3:00 PM on Saturday, February
24,2024 and Sunday, February 25, 2024 for the purpose of issuing and receiving absentee voter
ballots. Electors may vote by absentee ballot in person in the Clerk’s office up to 4:00 PM, on
Monday, February 26, 2024.

To comply with the Help America Vote Act (HAVA), voting instructions will be available in
audio format and in Braille. Arrangements for obtaining the instructions in these alternative
formats can be made by contacting the township clerk in advance of the election. All polling
locations are accessible for voters with disabilities.

Julie Sweet

Hartford Township Clerk
269-621-4658 ext 3
hartfordtownshipclerk@gmail.com



